
Alaska does not want you to know that their aerial gunning 
program is not based on science.

Alaska does not want you to know that in one area where 
they are killing wolves, they are also now having to cull an 
excessive moose population.

Alaska does not want you to know that they targeted wolves 
that were part of a long-term scientific study conducted by the 
National Park Service and funded by the federal government.

Alaska does not want you 
to see this photo*

Now that you know:
Restore science to wildlife management 

before it’s too late.

Support the PROTECT AMERICA’S 
WILDLIFE (PAW) ACT to end the unfounded 

aerial gunning of wolves and bears.

Want to know more?  
www.defenders.org/aerial_gunning
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*Despite Alaska Department of Fish and Game’s copyright claim, this photograph is a public 
document legally obtained through state public records law, and Defenders of Wildlife Action Fund’s 
display of this photograph to educate the public concerning Alaska’s predator control program is legally 
protected under the copyright doctrine of “fair use.”

Photographic evidence of Alaska’s aerial gunning program designed to increase prey populations by killing wolves and bears.


